
Puffin Lapwing Kittiwake Cormorant Razorbill Curlew  School  

average 

94.2% 97% 93.5% 94.1% 100% 91.2%  95.1% 

ATTENDANCE 

If you are booking a holiday, make sure that it coincides with school breaks.   

Snowflake the                 

Attendance Owl 

stays in Razorbill 

class, as they have 

again achieved the        

highest weekly       

attendance! 

Diary Dates 

January: 

13 After-school clubs start 

February: 

13 Last day of half term 

14 Inset day 

17-21 HALF TERM 

24 Start of Spring Term 2 

w/c 24 Parent-Teacher meetings 

March: 

27 1.30pm—End of Term 

30 March—13 April EASTER HOLIDAYS 

 

Tales from a Reading corner 
Mrs Webster is reading Charlie and the 

Chocolate Factory with Kittiwake class, 

as their topic is Scrumdiddlyumptious!  

Mrs Webster loves all of Roald Dahl’s 

books and The Twits is her favourite. 
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We hope that you have all been able to             

re-charge your batteries over the     

Christmas holidays and we welcome the 

children back for the Spring Term, as we 

embark on a new decade! As the days 

start to get longer again and, we hope, 

the sun shines, there is plenty to look   

forward to during the rest of the            

academic year. 

Thank-you in advance for your continuing 

support and best wishes for a happy 

2020! 

Welcome back! 

This week we have been reuniting named 

items of lost property with their owners. The 

remaining un-named items will be held for 

one more week, so please have a look 

through and claim any items that are yours 

as soon as possible. This includes a few 

coats! 

 

 

Lost property 



School Values Certificate Winners: 

 

Aspiration 

Spirit 

Passion    

Integrity   

Resilience 

Excellence 

Mrs Whitford’s Special Awards: 

 * Zac Y6   * Dylan Y6                 

*Kyle Y6 

We have also awarded numerous certificates 

to children for their reading, writing 

and maths as well as Green Cards 

and specific class certificates. 

Puffin:  Elsie 

Lapwing:  Esme 

Kittiwake:  Emilia 

Cormorant: Elliott 

Razorbill:  Harry 

Curlew:  Kyle 

School Rules Certificate Winners: 

 

 

 

    

  

 

 

 

 

 

Puffin:  Hollie 

Lapwing:  John 

Kittiwake:  Holly 

Cormorant: Elizabeth 

Razorbill:  Phoebe 

Curlew:  Alfie M 

After-school clubs 

This term’s after-school clubs all start next 

week and you will be able to see which 

clubs your child is enrolled in by looking 

at Clubs on your Arbor account. As per 

the email sent earlier in the week to   

Rugby club participants, Mr Emery will be      

running this club on TUESDAY 14th and 

TUESDAY 21st January, then it will revert 

to its usual Monday slot for the rest of 

the term. If you have any queries, please 

ask at the office. 

 

Have-a-Go Days 

On this week’s email is a poster regarding 

‘Have-a-Go Days’ being offered by Disability 

Cornwall during Half Term, on 19th February 

at Bodmin Leisure Centre & Cornwall College. 

Please refer to the poster for more details. 

On Thursday next week it is School Census Day. That means that the number of 

KS1 children eating a school dinner that day will set the budgets for the rest of 

the year—so please could we ask that all KS1 children are 

booked in for school dinners that day? The Menu will be: 

Design-your-own Burger 

Or Vegetable burger 

With home-made potato wedges 

& seasonal vegetables 

Or Jacket Potato 

Chocolate cake & chocolate custard / ice-cream. 

School Census Day, Thursday 16th January 


